
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/28/2020 1:11:43 AM

First name: alicia

Last name: harding

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To Chief Vicki Christiansen

 

Dear USFS,

 

 

I'm Here in regards to the the Midas Gold's Stibnite Gold project on the South fork Salmon river. I want to be

clear and ask for a supplemental DEIS that is very much needed because the current one is incomplete with a lot

of missing information, and further, with its current content I am advocating for Alternative 5, no action. We must

extend the public commenting because of the countless pages to go through but most importantly the

gaps/missing critical information that the public has the right to be informed on.

 

 

Sincerely,

Adam C Spillman

 


